
2013 SILVER DOLLAR - CANCELLED  

 

I regret that I must cancel the 2013 Rockford Skeet Club Silver Dollar 

registered skeet shoot scheduled for May 31 thru Jun 2.  The age and 

condition of our skeet machines & the targets we are now throwing make it 

virtually impossible to throw consistent & repeatable competition level 

targets. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Ric Hart 


